
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor~ 
FROM: Max Best, Planning Director~ 

DATE: May 2, 2019 

RE: Material Site Work Group's Final Report 

The Material Site Work Group held its final meeting and approved the attached 
final report and proposed ordinance at its meeting held on April 30, 2019. 

The final report and proposed ordinance to amend KPB 21.29, KPB 21.25 and KPB 
21.50.050 will be presented to the Planning Commission at its May 13, 2019 
meeting. The Planning Commission's recommendations will be submitted to the 
Assembly prior to introduction of the ordinance for its consideration. 


